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Subway Air Quality – Final Report 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 10, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

1. Receive this report, Subway Air Quality – Final Report for information.  
 

2. Forward this report, Subway Air Quality – Final Report to the Toronto Board of Health 
 

3. Require staff to report back when the Health Assessment Report from Toronto Public 
Health is completed.  

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motion: 
 
1. The TTC Board direct the Chief Executive Officer to communicate the results of the 

Subway Air Quality Study to all TTC employees through internal communication 
channels.  

 


